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Hawaii	Bicycling	League	Neighborhood	Advocacy	Meeting	
	

Waipahu	(Neighborhood	Board	22	area)	
	
Date:	10/9/17	
Participants:	Catherine	Ross,	David	Tribble,	Christine	Laoan,	Daniel	Alexander	(HBL	staff,	
meeting	facilitator)	
	
The	small	group	had	a	lot	of	ideas	on	making	Waipahu,	Waipio,	and	Waikele	more	bicycle	
friendly.	These	are	shown	below	in	a	list.		
	

• The	Pearl	Harbor	Bike	Path	was	seen	as	the	most	important	biking	facility	and	a	
top	priority	for	improvement	through	lighting,	pavement	maintenance,	security	
along	the	path,	and	better	linking	to	it	

• Dedicated	bikeways	linking	mauka/makai,	particularly	on	Kamehameha	
Hwy/Waipahu	St	and	Paiwa	St	

• Path	connecting	Central	Oahu	Regional	Park	and	Waikele	(existing	bike	path	on	
Paiwa	St)	

• While	quite	a	ways	from	Waipahu,	making	a	bike	path	connection	at	the	eastern	
terminus	of	the	Pearl	Bike	Path	(by	the	Admiral’s	Boathouse)	was	a	big	priority	

• Leeward	Bikeway			
• Waipio	Point	Access	Road	bike	path	from	Farrington	Hwy	to	Pearl	Harbor	

Historic	Trail	
• Continuous	bike	lanes	on	Lumiana	St	between	Managers	Dr	and	Kamehameha	

Hwy	
• Farrington	Hwy	bike	lanes	continuous	through	Waipahu	
• A	dedicated	bikeway	connection	to	the	Pearlridge	HART	station	

	
	


